
Year 1/2 Homework: Friday 4th April 

READING: The school’s expectation is that children will read with an adult at least three 

times a week however, in Key Stage One ‘little and often’ is the key to success and daily 

reading is preferable to develop fluency and confidence. The reading diaries and reading 

books must be in school every day and signed when you have read with your child. The diaries 

will be checked every day by the class teacher. Book changing days are Monday, Wednesday, 

and Friday. 

We will be sending home two reading books as Easter Reading. 

MATHS: Y1: 5 mins (or more) on Numbots. Y2: 5 mins (or more) on TTRS. You can do 5 mins 

on Numbots too if you would like.  

Y1 and Y2: We have been counting in 2s, 5s, 10s (and Yr2: 3s). Please encourage the children 

to continue to practice these skill and they could use real life examples (e.g. 2p coins, 5p 

coins, 10p coins etc) 

 

 


